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From: A. Randolph Blough
To: Dave Lochbaum
Date: 6/25/04 1:51 PM
Subject: Re: PSEG's not so instant replay

Dave,
As I receive your letters, I am sharing them with others here at NRC. We are reviewing them and will
provide a formal response.
In the meantime, also feel free to call me @ 610-337-5229 if you need to discuss these matters.
Randy
>>> "Dave Lochbaum" <dlochbaumr ucsusa.org> 06/25/04 08:44AM >>>
Hello Randy:

On Wednesday, I picked up a copy of an NRC meeting summary from February 1996 about an
NRC/PSEG meeting conducted on December 11, 1995. You did not attend that meeting. Nor did Mr. Miller
or any of the NRC staff members who attended last week's meeting.

If you had, then last week's meeting would have seemed like a re-run. PSEG told you the same things last
week that they told your colleagues on December 11, 1995. Same promises in sometimes the exact same
words.

What is also the same now and then are the problems. Corrective actions, work management, operations
decision-making, equipment reliability, and on clown the list. Problems then, problems now.

PSEG can repeat its promises because NRC doesn't require performance. NRC doesn't require that
problems ever get fixed. NRC accepts promises as currency. It worked then, it's working now.

Attached is an electronic version of a letter in the mail to you extracting some of PSEG's promises and
pledges from that December 11, 1995 meeting. I had to include the title slide because otherwise you might
have thought the promises and pledges were from last week's meeting. Save them - PSEG will likely use
them again in 2008 or so.

If the stakes weren't so high, it'd be amusing. PSEG makes promises to NRC about improving
performance that it never keeps. NRC makes promises to the public about safeguarding their health that it
never keeps.

Thanks,
Dave Lochbaum
Nuclear Safety Engineer
Union of Concerned Scientists
1707 H Street NW Suite 600
Washington, DC 20006-3962
(202) 2:23-6133 x113
(202) 2:23-6162 fax

CC: Diane Screnci; Hubert J. Miller; Neil Sheehan


